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Extension of Registration Certificates issued by National Medicines Regulatory Authority

This notice is for the attention of all the suppliers/local agents who quoted / will quote for  the products published by SPC with expired NMRA registration. 
As per the NMRA  notice published on 21.05.2021  at their  website under the caption of ’Extension of Certificates of registration, import licenses & manufacturing licenses’,  validity of the NMRA certificates of registration has been  extended  with the conditions  mentioned in the particular notice. 
Adhering to the NMRA instructions,    proof documents to show that you have submitted the renewal application to NMRA,  should be attached to the quotation  for future tenders published by SPC and if you have not submitted same for past tenders, please submit or email (stenotech@spc.lk)  those with the tender reference  to the  Technical Dept. of  SPC.  
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